
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
  

We are so thankful to have the privilege of serving The God of all 

creation.  He knows our needs better than we know our own.  He provides 

when we didn’t know we needed provision.  This month, we have felt the 

prayers of each of you as God has been working all around us.  God has 

provided for our scheduling, for our health, and other personal needs. 

We have been praying God would fill our calendar, and this month has 

proved to see a great gain in the number of meetings we have on the schedule.  

We now have meetings scheduled through March of 2021.  That’s not to say 

that we don’t need more to fill in between now and then, because we do.  

However, God has provided direction and opened doors to many opportunities 

and we are excited to see Him work in them all. 

The month of September has been slow for us with only a few 

meetings, but it has allowed us to take more time in other areas that were 

needed.  As we prepare to leave this week for another month-long trip, we are 

excited to see what God will do in the Midwest once again as we have several 

meetings lined up there.  We would appreciate your prayers that God would 

use us in a big way to reach lost souls and to encourage people for decisions 

toward missions while we are on the trip. 

THANK YOU to the following churches who recently hosted us: 

9/13 Christian Baptist Church Linwood, NC 
9/16 Tabernacle Baptist Church Salisbury, NC 
9/20 Beulah Land Baptist Church Salisbury, NC 

 

 We are so thankful to have such faithful prayer warriors behind our 

family and ministry, and we KNOW that the power of prayer is what gets us 

through!  So, keep praying, and keep pressing toward the mark for the prize of 

the high calling of God in Christ Jesus!  Your Jerusalem needs you, and so does 

Butte, Montana.  

 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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